
SGA MINUTES 

3.25.24 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Wyatt Aiken Ben Le Yun Ha Mia Brown  

Saku Cui BoKyeong Kim Bake Johnson Omar Hernandez Ms. Millender 

Joe Sherrod Derek Ricafort Novita Whillock Dori Do  

Andreea Trifas Liana Jayasena Haylie Ledding Ugie Alilonu  

Lex Mroczko Jacob Kim Katie Smith Caroline Wiggins  

Jeeah Kim     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Jeeah Kim 

Thought of the day: “Success is not about how many people you know, its how many people you 

inspire”- Waka Flocka Flame 

Jeaah reminds us that inspiring people transcends personal achievements and encourages us to 

serve the ASMS community genuinely. There will be no assembly tomorrow due to schedule 

conflicts. Miss Alabama will come to Lunch and Learn Friday instead.  

Sergeant at Arms, Lex Mroczko 

School Spirit Committee will host a Casino Night on May 3rd. There will be game tables and 

drinks in the caf starting at 8:30. 

Treasurer, Joe Sherrod 

There is a copy sent to you all a copy of the current revised budget. Some clubs have reported 

that they will not use all their money, so the money will be redistributed. The total amount given 

up by clubs is $300. $150 will be given to French Club for Fancy French Dinner and $150 will 

be given to the Activities Committee for AC events. 

Additionally, April 5th all POs are due to finance, and they would like them due by April 1st.  

Bake: Which clubs did the money come out of? 

Joe: AAA (Asian American Association), Cybersecurity, Mock Trial, model UN. 

Vice President, Saku Cui 



Thank you all for working hard at setting up and taking down Prom! Are there any thoughts 

about the DJ? Katie Beth noted increased dance floor participation. Andreea thought he did an 

excellent job. 

President, Wyatt Aiken 

Initiatives Committee will meet this Wednesday. Mega Musical Chairs will be on West Campus 

May 3rd. There will be water guns at the event, like Sophomore year. 

SGA Advisors 

Ms. Millender noted that the budget of SGA may continue to decrease. Wyatt said keeping SGA 

in good standing will make our budget better. Additionally, she offered her and Dr. Hoyle’s 

kudos for how amazing Prom was! 


